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Brightside Academy Thanks All Teachers During Teacher Appreciation Week 

 
(Pittsburgh, PA, May 6, 2013) – Brightside Academy thanks all teachers for their dedication and 
commitment to teaching children during Teacher Appreciation Week May 6 – 10, 2013.  
 
Teacher Appreciation Week is a time for teachers to be recognized for teaching children and preparing 
them for life-long learning. It is a week-long celebration in the United States that is observed during the 
first full week in May.  
 
Brightside Academy is proud of its teaching staff and thanks all teachers for enriching children’s lives 
through education.  
 
To learn about Brightside Academy employment opportunities visit 
www.brightsideacademy.com/employment.html; to schedule an academy tour or reserve space for your 
child visit www.BrightsideAcademy.com or call 877-868-CARE (2273).  
 

### 
-END- 

 

Brightside Academy is a leader in child care and early education that provides all families access to an 
excellent early educational experience. With 20 years of experience, Brightside Academy operates 
academies in multiple cities in Pennsylvania, Ohio and New York. Brightside Academy is headquartered 
in Pittsburgh, PA. For more information, visit www.brightsideacademy.com. Like us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/brightsideacademy. Follow us on Twitter twitter.com/bsafamily. 
 


